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UALU 354 Federal 

Credit Union 

Office Closings: 

Monday, September 3rd  – Labor Day 

Friday, September 28th at 1pm – end of 
                   quarter close out 
 

Summer vacation is halfway over and soon it will 

be time for school again. Remember that your 

Credit Union offers Special loans of up to $1,000 

for up to a year that might help defray some of 

those back to school costs. For more information 

or if you are interested in applying, please call the 

Credit Union at 724-925-9354 and we will be glad 

to assist you.  

*All loans are subject to Board approval. 

 

A reminder to our members… 

Many of our members have taken 
advantage of purchasing life insurance 
coverage through CUNA Mutual Group 
and have elected to have their quarterly 
premiums paid directly from their Credit 
Union accounts. We would just like to 
remind those members that it is their 
responsibility to make sure funds are 
available in the account at the time the 
premium is deducted. 
 

Loan Rates 

New Auto- 2.49% up to 5 years 
                 2.99% up to 6 years 
 
Used Auto- 2.99% up to 4 years 
        3.49% over 4 years 
 
Vehicle Exception (2010 or older-  
         3.49% - terms based on amount 
          borrowed 
 
Consolidation Loan- $10,000 up to 5 years 
  at 9.99% 
 
Signature Loan- $5,000 up to 3 years at 7% 

*All loans are subject to Board approval. 
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We would like to inform our members that the 
Supervisory Committee will be verifying and 
mailing next month’s member statements in 
accordance with the National Credit Union 
Association’s (NCUA) rules and regulations. Any 
questions regarding your statements should be 
directed to Thomas O’Barto, acting Supervisory 
Chairperson.  
 


